
Central Highlands Homelessness Alliance

15th December 2017

Committee Secretary

Dear Committee Secretary,

With regard to the Economics Legislation Committee Review of the Provisions of the Treasury Laws 
Amendment (National Housing and Homelessness Agreement) Bill 2017.  The Central Highlands 
Homelessness Alliance would like to support and endorse the Council to Homeless Persons (Vic) 
submission to this review.  As key responders to homelessness and housing difficulty in the central 
highlands, we welcome improved transparency and efficiency between Federal and State 
Government representatives in the critical area of homelessness and housing.  

However, we believe that the relevant Bill needs further refinement to clarify roles and 
responsibilities moving forward for both Government agencies and those organisations responsible 
for front line response.

Yours Sincerely,

Sean Duffy

Chairperson

Central Highlands Homelessness Alliance
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